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NOTICE 

07.07.2020 
 

All students of B.Com. 6th Sem and B.A./B.Sc./B.Com. 2nd Sem are 

asked to submit the ENVS Project Reports using the link 

https://forms.gle/MwQETnZNF8Y6bY2HA, instead of sending these 

directly to the mail ID of Ms. Arpita Das as stated in the previous notice 

dated 05.07.2020.    
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